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Techmark Japan and Takashima start Warranty Program for housing equipment 

 

Techmark Japan and Takashima & Co., Ltd. today announced the start of a warranty program for 

housing equipment.  The new warranty program will be available from January 1, 2018. 

 

This new warranty program will be available to homebuilding companies through Takashima. 

Homebuilding companies that use this program will be able to offer their customers (home owners) 

free repair services in the event of a mechanical or electrical breakdown of housing equipment such 

as toilets, water heaters, stoves, or dishwashers for a 10-year period. 

 

Techmark Japan and Takashima developed this program to offer purchasers of new homes peace of 

mind. 

 

For more information, contact:  

Techmark Japan KK   

E-mail: techmarkj@aig.co.jp 

Tel: 03-5619-2200 
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